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Lee Roberson 

From: Turk McDonald [tmcd@t3wireless.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2006 4:50 PM 

To: 'Lee Roberson' 

Subject: Barnhiil and Post 

Lee, 

I lobbed a question on Devonian's plan for the two wells and SWD. I hope to have some type of response within 
the next week. Also I'm heading back over to the office to get the files and review what was done and what would 
need to be done in order to get those leases Legally back up and running. 

On another topic, if I run across some ideas or other deals would you be interested in looking'? 

Stay in touch. 

Turk McDonald 
Landman 
(432) 638-6804 

1/18/2008 
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